

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: September 15, 2016

**Media Contact:** 

Mark Porter Chair, Burlington Board of School Commissioners mporter@bsdvt.org

## **Contract Negotiations Status**

**Burlington, Vermont** —On Wednesday, the Burlington School Board met with a mediator and the Burlington Education Association, however failed to reach an agreement on a negotiated 2016-2017 teachers' contract.

Earlier tonight, the Burlington School Board continued a meeting from Tuesday night, to consider and vote on a resolution to adopt an employment policy for FY17 in lieu of a negotiated contract.

Please find attached:

- 1) Message to the Community from the Board
- 2) 2016-2017 Salary Grid

###